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Connections 
City Hall   828-466-7255 

Fax   828-466-7185 

Police Dept.   828-466-7265 

Fire Dept.   828-459-9296 

Public Works   828-466-7255 

Rescue   828-459-7968  

Library   828-466-6817 

Website  
www.cityofclaremont.org 

Our Social Side  
Facebook/CityofClaremont 

REMINDERS:   
 

Yard Debris &  
Bulk Trash Pick-ups 

Every Monday                              
7:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.  

 

Recycle Collection Dates: 
 

Wednesday, March 6 
Wednesday, March 20  

Art + STEAM 

Thursday, March 21 at 4:00 pm 

By using STEAM elements 

(science, technology, art, and 

math) we can discover fun 

ways to make art. Come to the 

library to make bubble prints, 

milk magic, and more. Recom-

mended for ages 4 and up. 

 

Books Between Friends Book 
Club 

Tuesday, March 26 at 6 pm 
Join us to discuss the award-
winning The Hate U Give by 

Angie Thomas. Everyone wel-
come! 

  CLAREMONT LIBRARY 

MARCH EVENTS  

 

 

Claremont Daze  
2019      

 

Vendor applications  
are now available at  

City Hall or on our  
website at 

www.cityofclaremont.org 

Sign Up to Get Your Bill Emailed! 
Claremont water/sewer customers can now sign up to 

receive their municipal utilities bill through e-mail!  
Click on the "E-Bill Sign Up" button on the home page 
of our website, and fill out the form to get signed up. 
Once you sign up you will begin receiving your bill to 

the e-mail address provided instead of a paper copy in 
the mail. Your first bill will be sent electronically in 
April so you will still receive a paper bill in March. 

Please read all of the information on the form page 
before filling it out. If you have any questions you can 

contact City Hall at 828-466-7255.  

Claremont Night 
in the Park 

with Fireworks! 
July 27th ð9PM 

Online Bill Pay NOW AVAILABLE 
You can pay your water, sewer and/or trash bills 

online. There is a processing fee and you will need to 
make sure your bill is paid by 8PM on the 27th of every 
month. Visit the website to read about this process and 

check out our new, more convenient service! 


